
To: 'Don.Lunko@Lennar.com'[Don.Lunko@Lennar.com]
From: Kenneth Lewis
Sent: Mon 2/7/2011 5:56:59 PM
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None
Subject: RE: Kings Ridge

Mr. Lunko:

 

Thanks for the update and your continued pursuit of this issue.

 

If there’s anything I can do to assist you, let me know at your earliest convenience.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Ken Lewis, P.E.

Sr. Professional Engineer

Altamonte Springs Service Center

St. Johns River Water Management District

 

 

From: Don.Lunko@Lennar.com [mailto:Don.Lunko@Lennar.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 8:45 AM
To: Kenneth Lewis
Subject: Kings Ridge

 

Good morning, Mr. Lewis. 



The last time we spoke, I promised that you would hear from me by today.  I have been 
in communication with several people this week.  I had hoped I would have a "final 
answer" for you by this morning, but I received a request for more information yesterday 
afternoon from California (and I sent it to them immediately).  Hopefully I will hear 
something today.  Now that I have someone beyond our local office communicating with 
me, I will keep pushing for an answer. 

Respectfully,

 

Don Lunko
Land Coordinator
Lennar Central Florida Division 

Don.Lunko@lennar.com
www.lennar.com

Cell: 407-252-6242

2955 Heritage Hills Blvd.
Clermont, FL 34711

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and 
contains information which may be confidential or privileged. If you are not the person to 
whom this e-mail is addressed, or an agent authorized by such person to receive this e-
mail, you are hereby notified that any examination, copying, distribution or other 
unauthorized use of this e-mail is prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please 
notify me immediately at the e-mail address referenced above. 

 


